
From: Christina Tao  
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 1:07 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: File#D-0102004 and D02-20010 Public Meeting right next to this Project 

Hey Clerks, 

I am the owner of 47 Arten Avenue which is right next to D-0102004 and D02-20010 
project planning. I would like to officially enter our intent to have the angular plane by-
law respected. We would also want to be put on the official notification for any public 
meeting in which we can voice and appeal and decisions in an official capacity. 

I am looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

Christina Tao 
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